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Friday 27th 
November 

2015 

A Note from Mrs. Morton Lee  
What a great start to the week over £3,500 raised at the auction. Thank you so much to 

all of you who attended and bid. A particular thanks to those who worked so hard       

organising the event. I have put my 'lot' to one side to enjoy over the Christmas        

holidays. The staff have already requested various items which they would like to       

purchase. 

Class 1 had a great time at Tesco's. I hear they smelt fresh yeast, explored healthy and 

unhealthy foods as well as exploring the tills.   A particularly beneficial trip with the 

added advantage that the transport was funded by Tesco's. 

After the false start of thinking that we were having an SIAMS Inspection last week, 

we have now got one this Wednesday! If you can't make the 3 o'clock meeting and want 

to drop a note into school then please do. A busy week ahead of us with this and our 

'Bake off' day shared with Cracoe and Ings, which is part of our work on British Values. 

Breakfast Club  

Breakfast club – open to Burnsall children from 8 am until the start of the school day.  

Please contact school if interested.  

Auctions of Promises—Wow!! 

WOW!! What a fantastic amount that was raised at the Auction—£3500.00               

approximately.   A big thank you to everyone that attended and making this event such a  

success.  

Dodgeball  

This has now finished for this term.  

Busy Few Weeks ahead !! 

The next few  weeks up to the end of term are looking busy; please check your child's 

school bags regularly for letters that will be coming home with reference to various  

activities that will be happening within school. Some of these may require a return slip, 

so please can we ask that you return these promptly.  Thank you  

Food Day @ Ings—Whole School 

Next Tuesday 1st December the whole school will be taking a trip to Skipton Ings     

Community Primary School.  Please can you send your child with a packed lunch and they 

must wear their school uniform.  You will have already received a letter with regards to 

this trip, and if you haven't already done so, please return the tear off slip attached to 

it. Thank you.  

SIAMS Inspection 

Next Wednesday is the re– arranged date for the inspection.  

Class Two—’Lets get Thunking’ 

Can an object bring you good luck? How and Why?  …………………………………... 



   

 

 

 

 

 

9.12.15—Rewind to Christmas for Y5 

9.12.15—Christmas Production 2pm & 6pm 

10.12.15—Whole School trip to Panto @ 2pm 

11.12.15—Friends Christmas Fair in school  

14.12.15—Christmas Dinner at School  

18.12.15—Christmas Jumper Day  

18.12.15—Break Up for Christmas  
*I will send out more information on these events nearer the time.*  

Consideration  

Care 

Concentration 

Co-operation 

  Courtesy 
Congratulations go to: 

Georgia 

Iris 

 

Burnsall VA Primary School 

Burnsall 

Skipton 

BD23 6BP 

01756 720273 

Website: www.burnsallprimaryschool.co.uk  

E-mail: admin@burnsall.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

Mrs Morton Lee will be at Burnsall on Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Friday w/c 30.11.15  

Dinner Money & PE Money (02.11.15-18.12.15)  

Dinner Money—£73.50—Class 2 only 

PE—£21.00 Class 2 only  

Again if these can be sent into school in two separate amounts.  Thank you  

Christmas Production—Wednesday 9th December 

The Christmas Production will be on Wednesday 9th December.  We are having a 2pm performance and 6.00pm              

performance in the school hall.  More details will follow shortly.  

Aladdin—Panto!! 

This year our annual trip to the panto will be on Thursday 10th December.  We will travel to Harrogate with Hargreaves 

coaches, leaving school at approx 12.30pm and returning at approx 5.30pm. More details to follow later.  

Collecting your child at Home time 

For the safety of yourselves and the children, please can we ask that when you collect your child from school at the end 

of the day, please can you wait in the playground, this will help with the congestion around the school gates.  Thank you  


